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Dear GGSE Faculty,

NSF is designating SciENcv (Science Experts Network Curriculum Vitae) as an NSF-approved template and are 
encouraging faculty to use SciENcv to prepare their biographical sketches for NSF proposals. 

NSF will continue to accept biographical sketches not prepared through use of SciENcv until implementation of 
the next iteration of the PAPPG, which should be January 2020. At that point, biographical sketches must be 
prepared with SciENcv. 

A link to an FAQ page regarding SciENcv can be found here and an instructional video can be viewed here. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PRWy-3GXhtU&feature=youtu.be
https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/sciencv/faqs/
https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/sciencv/


